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Date:  January 25, 2022 

To:  Madison County Board of Supervisors  

From:  E911 Administration  

Re:  Address Discrepancies  

 Dry Creek Road   

 

It has been brought to our office’s attention about an error in addressing on Dry Creek Rd. After a site 

visit, we have discovered the section of Dry Creek Road from Hwy 43 to the intersection of Potluck Road 

has many addresses that are using incorrect numeric and are out of alignment. Further, there is new 

proposed construction that is awaiting address assignment in which the numerous errors in the existing 

addresses are hindering.  

Because the most important function of an E911 address is for the purpose of emergency services, our 

office feels this area needs to be readdressed correctly. Readdressing will result in a change of numeric 

addressing for several of the residents in this area, but we feel it is the best option to serve this area. All 

residents will be notified through the mail service of the change and our office will work to supply any 

affected with sufficient paperwork to help make the transition.   

We are seeking approval from the Board to readdress the above-mentioned portion of Dry Creek Road 

for the purpose of emergency services.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


